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Robertson	Aquatic	Centre	seeks	Expressions	of	Interest	for	Site	
Supervisor		

The	committee	are	currently	finalising	the	DA	and	lease	for	the	site	at	the	
Robertson	Bowling	Club.	We	are	also	investigating	our	website	options	with	a	
view	to	updating	the	existing	site	or	creating	a	new	more	user	friendly	version	
ready	to	convey	the	details	of	the	project.	In	the	interim	there	is	a	good	deal	of	
research	being	undertaken	with	a	view	to	being	fully	prepared	and	able	to	kick	
off	ASAP.		

The	current	committee	of	the	Robertson	and	District	Swimming	Pool	
Association	is	Don	Ferguson	–	President;	Kate	van	Eimeren	-	Vice	President;	
Bec	Bollinger	–	Secretary;	Sharon	Turner	–	Treasurer;	Sharon	Makin	–	
Committee;	Damien	Plain	–	Committee;	and	David	O’Brien	–	Committee.	All	
enquiries	should	be	directed	to	our	Secretary	via	email	at	
bec.bollinger@outlook.com.		

We	are	seeking	expressions	of	interest	from	anyone	with	the	appropriate	
white	card	accreditation	to	act	on	behalf	of	RADSPA	as	site	supervisor	during	
the	construction	of	Robertson	Aquatic	Centre.	

Please	contact	the	Secretary	via	email	by	15th	June	2016	

	


